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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





11th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
This letter is just to inform you that the children in Year 3 and 4 will be watching a PG animation film “Early Man” next week in class.  

If you do not want your child to watch the film as it is a rated Certificate PG, please inform school immediately.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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